Coromandel &

FUTURE POSITIVE

March 30, 2020

National Stock Exchange of India Limited
Exchange Plaza, 5 Floor,
Bandra-KurlaComplex,

Bandra (E), Mumbai400 051

Scrip Code: COROMANDEL

Dear Sir’s,

Subject : Intimation of closure of Trading Window

Coromandel International Limited
'‘Coromandel House', 1-2-10, Sardar Patel Road,
Secunderabad - 500 003, Telangana, India.

Tel: 91-40-6699 7300 / 6699 7500 Fax: 91-40-2784 4117
E-mail: mail@coromandel.murugappa.com

CIN: L24120TG1961PLC000892

Website: www.coromandel.biz

Ref. No:2019-20/155

BSE Limited,

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street,

Mumbai 400 001.

Scrip Code: 506395

We would like to inform you that in the terms of the Company’s Code of Conduct for Prevention of
Insider Trading, the "Trading Window” for dealing in the securities of the Company will be closed for
Designated Persons from April 01, 2020 and will re-open 48 hours afterthe declaration / publication of
the Audited Financial Results forthe quarterand yearending March 31, 2020. As percurrent schedule
of meetings,the Board Meeting for considering the annual financial statements is on April 24, 2020.
However, in view of the nationwide lockdown, date of the Board Meeting is being reviewed for
deferment. The revised date of the Board Meeting for consideration of the financial results will be

announced in due course.
Kindly take this on yourrecord.
Thanking you,

Yours faithfully
For Coromandel International Limited

LW"‘MA_L

P. Varadarajan
Company Secretary
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